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Dear Claire 
 
Re: GP Surgery Access. 
 
Several constituents have contacted me recently regarding access to GP’s. 
 
The main complaint for many of my constituents is the inability to get through to their GP by 
telephone, most recently concerning TELDOC and Stirchley Medical Practices. 
 
I am concerned that this is a more frequent occurrence now and I should be grateful if you could 
advise how best the CCG will ensure good telephone access so that my constituents can seek the 
medical attention that they need. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 Lucy Allan MP 
 
 


